
From: Plancom
To: Rachael Markle; Steve Szafran; Easton Craft; David Maul; William Montero; Paul Cohen; Lisa Basher; Jack Malek;

 Laura Mork; Miranda Redinger; Julie Ainsworth-Taylor; Susan Chang; Donna M. Moss
Subject: FW: homeless encampments on private property
Date: Saturday, November 26, 2016 6:29:28 PM

------------------------------------------- 
From: Jim McClurg[SMTP:JIM.MCCLURG@COMCAST.NET] 
Sent: Saturday, November 26, 2016 6:28:52 PM 
To: Plancom 
Subject: homeless encampments on private property 
Auto forwarded by a Rule

Greetings Shoreline Planning Commission. 
 
If the suggestion to allow private residents to host homeless encampments in their backyards
 is mere concept and not a serious proposal, please ignore this message. 
 
Otherwise, wow! The health, safety and liability issues for both the City and homeowner
 “hosts” would be huge. The vast majority of homeless are clean, sober and desire nothing
 more than an opportunity to get back on their feet. The challenge will always be protecting
 society from the few exceptions – the addicted, the criminal, the predator – and this simply
 can’t be left to well-intentioned private citizens, even those who threaten to sue for the
 right to do so.
 
Jim McClurg
19341 8th Ave NW
Shoreline, WA 98177
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